Dear R41WG,

As foreseen at the last meeting of the group, a small number of

experts met to review progress with data collection on 06/08/01. A

report will follow in due course.

Unfortunately, the BASt results were not ready in time, but based on

the industry data the group was able to determine what extra work

needed to be done and what should be reviewed before the next R41WG

meeting, if a proper progress report is to be made.

To achieve this, and to profit from the possibility that the Japanese

experts will be able to arrive in Geneva early, the experts agreed to

hold a further session on Friday 06/09/01. The meeting will review

the full set of data and prepare the progress report and

recommendations to R41WG on what to do next.

This e-mail is therefore to inform you of the meeting date and the

location, which will be the IMMA office next to Geneva airport.

Please could you let me know if you intend to join the meeting before

06/08/25, as my meeting room is quite small and a big meeting would

require hiring a room.



Dr Nick Rogers

